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RESCHEDULED: PORTION OF ROUTE 134 SOUTHBOUND CLOSED
OVERNIGHT STARTING MONDAY 
Signed detours will be in place next week

YORK COUNTY/HAMPTON– The previously scheduled detour on Route 134
southbound is now estimated to begin on Monday, Sept. 14 at 7 p.m. A portion of
Route 134 (Magruder Boulevard / Hampton Highway) southbound near the bridge
over Brick Kiln Creek is scheduled to closed for utility work as follows, weather
permitting:

Monday, Sept. 14 from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. Tuesday, Sept. 15,
Tuesday, Sept. 15 from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. Wednesday, Sept. 16, and
Wednesday, Sept. 16 from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. Thursday, Sept. 17.

Signed detours will be in place and local traffic will have access to the last entrance
before the bridge. Those travelling southbound on Route 134 will be detoured to Route
600 (Big Bethel Road) and continue through Semple Farm Road to end at Route 134.

All work is weather-dependent, and the schedule is subject to change.

Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information
tools: 

Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app.
Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone.
Follow @511hamptonroads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter.
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